FRIDAY, JANUARY 15TH, 2016

REPORT: 

An enthusiastic and motivated group of pupils from Donne school year 6 visited Goldsmiths and Club Pulse gym on Friday, January 15th. 

Since it was their first session we gave them a tour of the gym showing them the equipment and its purpose and it was interesting to see some of the pupils knew a little about their purpose and wanted to jump on equipment stations.


Eventually we gave them a good workout in the studio although it was just 35mins as they had spent nearly 25mins touring the gym. 


After yesterday's session Matt has requested if we can do a 2nd session for them.
I am now in discussion with Dean and Steve to see if they can be available for a Monday session. 

Will keep you updated if we are able to do this date.



David Morrisson, Club Pulse Manager
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